Sarah Mitchell 2737 W. 23rd Ave. Apt. 2 Denver, CO 80211

March 21, 2017

The Honorable Charles E. Grassley, Chairman Committee on the Judiciary United States Senate 224 Dirksen Senate Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Chairman Grassley,

My name is Sarah Mitchell. I took ethics from Judge Gorsuch in Spring 2016. I was in class on April 19, 2016. I don't recall him making any negative statements about maternity leave, or any negative comments about women's rights in general. He may have posed a hypothetical question concerning an ethical issue relating to maternity leave, but he did not make a personal statement about maternity leave. As a politically engaged feminist, I believe that I would have heard and taken issue with any such comment. Judge Gorsuch was an excellent professor. He made a dry subject interesting. He treated male and female students equally.

Sincerely, Sarah Mitchell